
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISM/PRN/041/2024-25                                                                         May 07, 2024 

                 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

COMMENCEMENT OF AFTERNOON SHIFT 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

This circular is to inform you that the Board of Directors has decided the implementation 

of the commencement of the afternoon (second) shift for the students of classes KG-II 

to STD V. 

Interested parents who wish to seek admission for their ward in the Afternoon Session 

are requested to approach the school admission office with immediate effect. 

The afternoon shift will start only if there is a minimum number of admission request 

received from the parents in the respective classes. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 
 
 


